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Economic Forecast Shows Federal Policies Continue to 
Hurt Oregon 

Tariffs, economic uncertainty, and cuts to vital programs are worsening 
Oregon's economic outlook and the state's ability to provide needed services 

SALEM, Ore. – Today, the Oregon Office of Economic Analysis released and presented to state 
legislators its most recent revenue forecast and economic outlook. 

Senate President Rob Wagner (D-Lake Oswego) is releasing the following statement: 

“It is now increasingly clear — on top of tariffs and economic uncertainty, the Trump 
administration’s signature piece of legislation will hurt everyday Oregonians and harm the 
state’s ability to provide needed public services. There is a lot of work ahead of us. We need to 
pull together to invest in Oregon’s infrastructure and economy, continue to support vital public 
services, and protect Oregonians from the chaos of the federal administration.” 
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